
 

 

Shire staff are happy to announce that we were successful in securing a grant of $22,000 

through the WA Bicycle Network program, to construct a new shared path that connects 

Scott Street to Hatch Street – this initiative is supported and administered by the 

Department of Transport (DoT). 

Construction on the shared path is anticipated to start at the end of April and completed in 

May 2023. The Shire will keep our community up to date with the construction program as 

the work progresses. Any queries regarding the project and/or construction work can be 

directed to the Shire Admin Office during normal business hours. 

 


